
Rotary Club of Canterbury 

Club Service Committee - Wednesday 15th June 2016 

Minutes 

1. Present: MW (Chairman), KB, AF, SJ, DL, RV. 

2. Apologies: RD, BW. 

3. Minutes. The minutes of the meeting held on 18 May were agreed. 

4. Registrar. Club attendance for May would be calculated later. 

5. Speakers Programme.  Speakers for July were noted. 

6. Stewards Programme. Details for July onwards were needed. 

7. Website.  No report.  The new Website and Communications Committee 
would be active from July. 

8. Almoner.  Contacts with members were being made as needed. 

9. Membership and Mentoring.  

a. A prospective member had been interviewed.  

b. Rotation of new members between committees was continuing.  

c. Matters raised at a meeting for new members included the need 
for name badges to be worn, and for new members to be 
welcomed at meetings by existing members. 

10.  Archivist. An article about Leiden was being prepared for the 
newsletter. 

11.  Dining. The meeting on 28 June would be at the Westgate Hall.  Venues 
were needed for meetings on 16 August and 20 September. 

12.  The Chairman thanked members for their contributions to discussions 
during the year: they thanked him for his effective Chairmanship. 

13. Date of Next meeting: Wednesday 20 July at the Kent & Canterbury Club. 


